
I, 

ENTERED 

Mr. Ronald A. Lancaster 
Chief, Environmental Flight 
506 N DL Ingram Blvd 
Cannon AFB NM 88103-5003 

Ms. Cheryl Frischkom 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department-Hazardous Waste Bureau 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East-Building 1 
Santa Fe NM 87505-6063 

Subject: Extension Request for Invoice No: HWB-MELR-07-001, RCRA Corrective Action­
Only Permit Application (December 2007), HWB-MELR-07-001 

Dear Ms. Frischkom 

Cannon AFB requests a 60-day extension for invoice HWB-MELR-07-001, RCRA 
Corrective Action-Only Permit Application, dated 3 April 2008. Payment is in accordance with 
20 NMAC 4.2.301.C. Cannon AFB requests the extension because processing delays are 
frequently experienced at DF AS. 

If you have any questions contact Mr. Jerry Pelfrey at (575) 784-6391. 

Sincerely 

,c;: 
( -· RONALD A. LANCASTER 

cc: 
NMED (S. Vonteddu) 




